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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Rayo McCollough  

Address  

2 Pine Ct. 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

rayo@mcconsults.com  

Comments:  

I support the feeding ban ordinance. It's detrimental to wildlife for human's to feed them. Feeding horses encourages them to 
come into and remain in our neighborhood. My wife and I have both had near collisions with horses on the blind curves in 
Ranchos de Placitas. Anything we can do to discourage horses from being on Placitas roads is good for both the horses and 
residents. 
Thank you  


